EASTWOOD PARK WATER CO.
429 29™ ST N.E. SUITE 2
PUYALLUP, WA.98372

January 20, 2015

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Eastwood Park Water Co., Inc. - First Revision of Sheet Nos. 12, 13, 13.1
and 14, Canceling Original Sheet Nos. 12, 13 and 14.

Dear Mr. King:

Attached are the above-referenced tariff sheets. The purpose of the filing is
comply with paragraph 10 of docket number UW-140585. The Company is re-writing
“Rule 14 — Discontinue of Service” to correct outdated language related to service
disconnections.

No customer notice was sent as we do not know which customers the rule would
apply to going forward.

Please let us know if the language used is acceptable and we are asking for an
effective date of March 1, 2015.

If you have any question please contact me at the above address.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,




